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NSW PSSA PRIMARY BOYS FOOTBALL CHAMPIONSHIPS
Year 6 student Ryder W recently represented the College and NSW CIS at the NSW
PSSA Primary Boys Football Championships.

The State tournament was held in Griffith from 16 - 18 August and players from across NSW
represented their school region.

In cold and muddy conditions, CIS played well and placed 2nd in their pool at the end of Day 2. 
On the final day they played some tough matches in the Semi Finals and Finals, finishing 4th
overall.

Ryder was an asset to the team across the field, displaying excellent skill and teamwork.

The 3 day tournament is also used to select at team to represent NSW at the School Sport
Australia Championships.

Congratulations to Ryder in being named in the team to travel to Western Australia for the
National Championships.

We are very proud of your achievement!

 

Mrs S Evans

P-6 Sports Coordinator
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